
Remote education provision: information for parents
This information is intended to provide clarity and transparency to pupils, parents, or
carers about what to expect from remote education where national or local restrictions
require entire cohorts (or bubbles) to remain at home or if a child is self isolating or if
students are suspended from school for any reason.

For details of what to expect where individual pupils are self-isolating, please see the
final section of this page.

The remote curriculum: what is taught to pupils at home

What should my child expect from immediate remote education?

Remote teaching and study time each day

How long can I expect work set by the school to take my child each
day?

We expect that remote education (including remote teaching and independent work) will
take pupils broadly the following number of hours each day:

Key Stage 3 (years 7-9) 5-6 hours

Key Stage 4 (years 10 and 11) 7-8 hours



Accessing remote education

How will my child access any online remote education you are
providing?

If my child does not have digital or online access at home, how will you
support them to access remote education?

We recognise that some pupils may not have suitable online access at home. We take
the following approaches to support those pupils to access remote education:

How will my child be taught remotely?

We use a combination of the following approaches to teach pupils remotely:

2



Engagement and feedback

What are your expectations for my child’s engagement and the support
that we as parents and carers should provide at home?
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How will you check whether my child is engaging with their work and
how will I be informed if there are concerns?

Additional support for pupils with particular needs

How will you work with me to help my child who needs additional
support from adults at home to access remote education?

We recognise that some pupils, for example some pupils with special educational needs
and disabilities (SEND), may not be able to access remote education without support
from adults at home. We acknowledge the difficulties this may place on families, and we
will work with parents and carers to support those pupils in the following ways:
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